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REPORT 5 
 (1215/12/IM) 
RESPONSE TO BOARD’S SUBMISSIONS 
 
 
 
The Tawa Community Board lodged submissions to Wellington City Council on 
the Draft Annual Plan, Draft Climate Change Action Plan and Draft Community 
Facilities Policy & Implementation Plan 0n 11 May 2010.  The Board noted the 
submissions at its June 2010 meeting. 
 
The Council responded to the Board’s submissions by way of an email dated 15 
July 2010 (appendix 1). 
 
Copies of the final 2010/11 Annual Plan, Climate Change Action Plan and 
Community Facilities Policy are available in libraries and online at 
www.Wellington.govt.nz. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information.  
 
2.  Notes the Council’s response, dated 15 July 2010, to the Board’s 

submissions on the Draft Annual Plan, Draft Climate Change Action Plan 
and Draft Community Facilities Policy & Implementation Plan. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Josie Askin, Senior Advisor – Strategy, Planning and 
Performance 
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